
 

 

MONDAY, April 12, 2021 WEBSITE: HAPPYWANDERERS.NET 
 

Meeting was called to order on Monday, April 12, 2021 at 7:05 p.m. by Russell Moon 

Flag salute by:  Dave Berthiaume          

Invocation by:  Kari Sears           

Attendance: 36            

 

VISITORS AND GUESTS & NEW MEMBERS:  It was a pleasure to welcome 4 new members... Ted & 

Heather Poliskey and Larry & Sona Balian. We are happy to have you!            

 

…...Cache Holder Report for April 2021 was read/presented by Luanna Moon. Motioned by Kari Sears with 

a 2nd by Chris Trauger, and unanimously carried.    

 

SUNSHINE AND SICKNESS  

Walt reported that Joe Beautz is not doing very well & is in full time care at Kaiser. Jackie Miller shared that 

sadly their rv has been put to pasture & they will no longer be able to participate in campouts unless there 

are other accommodations available.  

                                                                    

BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES: 

Birthdays for April 2021 are: Jean Brugger, Jeff Bastedo, Bev Weiland, Sally Slattery, Jennifer Garcousha, 

Richard Holt, Geoff Freeman & Kathy Berthiaume.  Happy Birthday, Everyone! 

Anniversaries for April 2021 are: Russ and Luanna Moon & Tom and Dee Williams. Happy Anniversary, 

Everyone! 

 

COMING EVENTS AT THE LODGE: 

 

LODGE IS NOW OPEN TUESDAY-SUNDAY 

Drive in Bingo on Saturdays 

Inaugural Ball May 1st with dining & dancing 

Mother’s Day Ceremony/Brunch May 9th 

Scholarship Awards Dinner May 14th 

Memorial Day BBQ May 31ST 

Elks will be starting a Golf Club 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT THIS MONTH:  Lodge lounge is open on Tuesdays from 3-6:30 PM. Wednesday through 

Friday, open from 3 - 8:00 PM and Saturday, from 12-5:00 PM and Sunday 9-2:00 PM.   

 

 

WEBMASTERS REPORT: (www.happywanderers.net) section has links to all the locations/campout resorts.  

Ron Russell was present at the meeting.  Ron welcomes any input (suggested links, how to videos, etc.) 

Campouts 

 
ASSISTANT CHAIRMAN: Dave Berthiaume was present at the meeting. Nothing to report. 

 

ER’S Report: Keith Scott was not present at the meeting. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: Lyn Owen reported that the Newport campout was a great success with beautiful weather 

& good fun. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: The Happy Wanderers will be making donations as follows: $200. to Purple Pig, $100. to 

$100 Club & $52. to $52 Club. Motion to donate was made by Marion Corson & 2nd by Jackie Miller. 

 

Dave Berthiaume talked about some campgrounds remain closed due to Covid. 

 

Kari Sears suggested using our Simi Elks for a campout. 

 

 

http://www.happywanderers.net/


 

 

 

 

UPCOMING CAMPOUTS AND EVENTS: 

                                                                                                                                                

July 2021 – Oceano Elks 

 

September 2021 – Wine Country RV Paso 

 

October 2021 – Kenney Grove, Jo Schuler will wagon master if she gets a co wagon master to help. 

 

 

                                                                                                             

GOOF OF THE MONTH:  None 

 

Lost and Found:  None 

   

50/50 OPPORTUNITY DRAWING: Dick Bachman was the lucky winner of $29! 

                                                                      

Meeting was gracefully adjourned at 7:40 pm. Bill Bergman made the motion, 2nd by Dave Berthiaume and it 

was unanimously carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted: Kathy Trauger, Secretary 

CC: Lodge 

 


